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 Committee Management User Group Meeting

Date:
October 24, 2001
Time:
1:00 – 4:00 p.m.
Location:
Neurosciences Building, Conference Room D
Chair:
Kay Valeda
Attendees

Claire Benfer, OFACP

Colleen Blizard, Logicon

Christy Cecil, NIMH

Tracy David, CSR

Bonnie Dwyer, NIMH

Kina Forrest, OD

Caroline Grabner, NHLBI

Janet Gregory, NIDDK

Mary Nuss, NIAID

Cikena Reid, NINDS

Lisa Rustin, NCI

Judy Shaheen, Logicon

Ev Sinnett, CSR

Anna Snouffer, OFACP

Marilyn Thomas, NIDA

Kay Valeda, NHLBI (Chair)

Kate Whelan, NIMH

The meeting was brought to order at 1:20 pm.

Old Business

The CM Requirements Meeting 2 Document was discussed; decisions by the group were noted and a document will be electronically sent to the group with the decisions incorporated.

New Business

Ethnicity and Race Types:

The October deployment was postponed due to a problem with race type codes. The problem would have made users correct the information. The original plan was to default ethnicity and race to Aunknown@ and Aunknown@. A box would then pop up, and users would have to correct the ethnicity.

A discussion was held on finding a solution other than using Aunknown@ for ethnicity. It was decided that the race and ethnicity fields would now default to null when a new person is entered in the database. If users do not input a value into the race and ethnicity fields, they will not be able to upload their rosters. An error message will be generated until a value is entered into these fields. For records pertaining to people already in the database, the ethnicity field will default to null. Users will not be required to enter anything in this field. If updated information is received, the ethnicity and race fields can be updated.

There was a question about who would put out the word. Dr. Sinnett noted that the review organization did not even know that ethnicity information was now required. It was decided that the request must come from Dr. Baldwin, OER.

Table Talk

There was no table talk.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:50 pm.  The next meeting will be number 3 of the series of 5.  The next CMUG Requirements document will be reviewed with the same parameters.  The next meeting is November 14 at Rockledge 2, Room 7111.  Please make sure you bring the document for that meeting with you.

Attachments

A. CM Requirements Meeting 2 Document
Caroline Grabner

Recording Secretary

